
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Construction Advisory 
 

April 1, 2019 
 

Drilling Piling along Southwest Calgary  
 

Activity and Location: KGL Constructors will be drilling and pouring a series of piles along the 

Southwest Calgary Ring Road corridor from approximately 90 Avenue S.W. to Highway 22X. This activity 

will take place in the Transportation Utility Corridor near the communities of Cedarbrae, Woodbine, 

Evergreen and Bridlewood.  

Site impacts and mitigation measures will include: 

 A drilling rig and other support equipment working in and around the sites 

 An increase in noise and vibration during working hours 

 Equipment entering and exiting roadways 

 Dust monitoring and mitigation 

 Site lighting oriented away from residences 

 Drilling will typically take place Monday through Saturday from 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. (within 

the construction hours for the SWCRR) 

The piles, consisting of rebar and concrete, will serve as bases for future guideposts and directional signs 

on the Southwest Calgary Ring Road. Each location is expected to take several days to complete. 

Additional drilled piles are planned for the area as construction progresses and further sites become 

available.  

 

Scheduled Start Date: Week of April 1, 2019 

Scheduled Completion Date: Periodic activity into summer 2019 

SWCRR Construction Hours: Monday to Saturday from 7:00 a.m. to 10:00 p.m. and Sundays and 

holidays from 9:00 a.m. to 10:00 p.m.   

 
 
KGL would like to thank you for your patience during this period of construction.  

 

 

403-212-0565 

info@SWCRRproject.com 

www.SWCRRproject.com 

  



  



 

 


